
 

 

TO:  Pineville Mayor and Town Council 

VIA:   Ryan Spitzer, Pineville town Manager 

FROM:  Don Mitchell, Electric system Manager 

DATE:   February 25, 2022 

SUBJECT: Material bid Recommendation Downs Road and Main Street 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Overview: 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers received formal bids on January 17, 2022 for materials and 

equipment to extend electric lines further along Downs Road, into Carolina Logistics Park, and to bury a 

section on overhead line along Main Street.  The total cost of materials was $559,663.88.  Southeastern 

recommends the bid be awarded as indicated below: 

WESCO   $424,625.60 

Border States  $135,038.28 

We concur with their recommendation,  and ask that the board award the bid as indicated to WESCO 

and Border States. 

 

Attachment: 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers, Inc. February 23, 2022 bid recommendation and tabulation. 

 

Recommendation: 

Award bids to WESCO and Border States as indicated above. 

 

Procedure: 

Action item to award bid. 


